
BSS NEWSLETTER 

REMINDERS 

 

 

Children still need to bring coats—the weath-

er has been very cold! Every day this week 

we have had children shivering in the play-

ground—please send them with a coat! 

 

 

Please continue to wear a face covering on 

the playground. Sadly there is a spike in 

Coronavirus cases in Southport. 

 

 

Please keep young children off the trim trail. 

It is used on a rota basis by junior children 

and is quarantined.  

Reception and 

Y3 

100%! 
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Stars of the Week! 

Nursery:  Abigail 

Reception: Finley  

Y1  Tony  

Y2  Shannon 

Y3  Charlie  

Y4  Cherieann  

Y5  Harry  

Y6   Ben  

 

 

Star Writers! 

 

Reception:  Teddie 

Y1   Kezia 

Y2   Emily 

Y3  Libby 

Y4   Cherie 

Y5   Thomas 

Y6   Brooke 

Have you made your appointment for Parents’ Evening next 

week? 



Times Tables Rock Stars 

 Ist: Y3  Individual Champion: Amy 

2nd:  Y6  Individual Champion:  Alex 

3rd: Y5  Individual Champion: Thomas 

4th: Y4  Individual Champion: Sophie 

Whole school Individual Champion: Amy 

SPORTING AND OTHER EVENTS 

Today: Parliamentary Debate in School Hall for Y5/6 

 

 

 

 

All of Y6 formed their own parties, presented their policies to Y5 

and took questions. Excerpt from Lilli’s campaign speech on 

behalf of The Royal Crowns Party, whose policies focus on 

Jobs, Education and the Emergency Services : “Some of the 

subjects taught in high school and college should be taught in 

primary school for the older and more mature members of the 

school to provide a wider curriculum”. Impressive! 

Next week: Sports Council Meeting and Y5 Bikeability 

Y6 visit to Flavourfresh to see farming technology in action 

Whole School Competition to design a new stamp. The prize is 

£1000, so well worth entering! Mrs Mussell will announce the 

details on Monday. 

Today: Orienteering Interschool Sports Competition at Tarleton 

Academy. Mr Richardson said it was very well organised and 

the children represented the school really well with their fantas-

tic behaviour. 

 


